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VISION IMPLEMENTATION COMMITTEE TO REVIEW VISION 

PROGRESS 
 

Hillsboro, Oregon—The Hillsboro 2020 Vision Implementation Committee (VIC) 
will hold its second meeting of 2005-2006 on Monday, February 27 from 6:00 – 8:00 
pm in room 113B/C of the Civic Center.   
 
The VIC will review and discuss surveys from the Hillsboro 2020 Lead Partner 
organizations that have responsibility for implementing the 147 projects and 
programs contained in the vision action plan.  The surveys, which are completed each 
year, provide a status report on each organization’s progress toward bringing the 
community’s vision to life. 
 
The meeting will also include presentations from Steve Greagor, Director of 
Hillsboro Parks and Recreation and John Southgate, City of Hillsboro Downtown 
Economic Development Manager.  Each will review the status of specific Hillsboro 
2020 related projects and programs.  
 
Hillsboro 2020 Vision is a community based plan for the future of Hillsboro.  The 
plan addresses a broad range of community issues including education, arts, 
environment, public safety, health and economic development.  Last year, 
approximately 2000 citizens were involved in updating the Vision Action Plan with 
new ideas for ways the Hillsboro 2020 Vision can be brought to life.  

  
More than 20 community organizations are responsible for carrying out the projects 
and programs identified in the action plan.  For more information, please call the City 
of Hillsboro Administration at (503) 681-6468 or visit the Hillsboro 2020 website at 
www.hillsboro2020.org. 
 
 

 


